
 
We're in the Green! 
Beginning Monday, June 29 and until further notice, the Club will be open to  
Members Only with limited days of operation, hours, and service as follows:  

• Bar Service Only on Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays from 4-8pm.  
• There will be no food service.   
• Members may bring food, but food may not be put out on a common table for 

sharing. 
• Closed: Tue, Thur, Sat, & Sun.  

 
Our Operating Rules under PA State & PLCB Catering Club License Regulations: 

• A mask is required upon entering the Club and must be worn at all times unless 
seated at a table. No mask, no service. 

• Bar stools have been removed. Members may sit at tables in the bar area and 
ballroom. 

• Tables must stay as they are arranged. Moving of tables and chairs is not 
permitted. 

• No standing at the bar except when in line to purchase beverages. 
• 6-ft. social distancing is required as you move about the Club. 

 
These rules will be enforced to protect both the health of our members and the 
Lancaster Liederkranz as an organization.  
 
We Need Your Help!  Four Volunteers (2 hr. shifts/ea.) will be required each day of 
operation for the following duties: 

• Recording member names and phone numbers upon entrance to the Club. 
• Cleaning and sanitizing frequently touched surfaces and restrooms and 

documenting these tasks. 

Please Note: If volunteer slots are not filled, the Club will not open on that day. 
Volunteer Sign-up is Here 
 
Future Operating Schedule: The Officers and Trustees will reevaluate our operating 
schedule from time to time as we move through the Green phase and beyond. Continue 
to look to the website and emails for updates to our service status. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e49a8af22a6f85-club

